
 

SEN Family Get Together 

 

Friday 29th October 12-2 at The Fat Squirrel 

 
As our usual SEN Coffee Morning would fall in Half Term we have decided to put 

on a Family Get Together in the hope of being able to welcome even more 
wonderful SEN families in to our group.  

 
Fat Squirrel in North Leigh will host us, provide some outdoor activities for our 

children and their siblings and, most importantly, provide hot drinks and cake for 
us parents! 

 
The BSA are kindly subsidising this event so that we can offer it at £10 per family 

no matter how many people you bring along.  
 

Here is a link to Fat Squirrel if you’d like to read a bit more about them 
https://fatsquirreloutdoor.co.uk/adventures and if you have any questions do 

not hesitate to contact me on amber.wing1984@gmail.com 
 

Please fill out the form below and return with payment to the school office by 
Friday October 1st   

 
 

Child’s Name: Class: 

  

Number of Adults Attending Number of Children Attending 

  

 I enclose £10 
 

 
 

 


